
Bill 1488 creates a needless complication between a patient and her medical provider by extending the 
time between the diagnosis of a life-threatening problem and the treatment to ameliorate that 
problem.  It invents yet another hoop through which medical professionals and their patients must jump 
while navigating an already over-burdened health care system without providing any clear benefit to the 
parties involved.  The bill is a clear attempt to foist the religious beliefs of a portion of this state’s 
legislators onto the population as a whole by creating an issue to solve rather than helping women and 
children get and stay healthy to begin with.


